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	Road Safety Regulation and Road Control Directorate
Exceptional transport unit
Boulevard du Nord, 8 - 5000 Namur
Tél : 0032 (0)81 77 24 00 - Mail : te@spw.wallonie.be


	NOTE: Accompaniment Announcement



For whom?
This note is valid for all exceptional transport for which support is required in accordance with Article 22 of the AGW of 21 March 2024 on the road traffic of exceptional vehicles and setting out the terms and conditions for issuing authorisations for exceptional transport.
Who is concerned?
Any exceptional transport accompaniment must be reported. The announcement must be made by the company that provides the support. This concerns 1 ad per transport regardless of the number of accompanying vehicles used. If the accompaniment is carried out by several companies, it is the company accompanying the traffic coordinator that makes the announcement.
When?
The timing of the announcement determines when the support can begin at the earliest.
	Announcement time before:
	Departure time of the accompaniment from:

	7:00 pm
	1:00 p.m.

	1:00 p.m.
	9:00 p.m.

	4:00 p.m.
	0h00


How?
Each support company will receive a link with which they can make the announcement. Instructions for using this link have also been provided.
You can forward this mail to your customer. If you don't want them to be able to edit the reply, you need to remove the "Edit reply" button in the forwarded message.
In case of problems
For a link to the registration system or other questions:
· Phone: +32 81 77 24 00
· e-mail: te@spw.wallonie.be
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